
LEGAL NOTICE

TOWN OF READING
COMMUNITY PLANNING

AND DEVELOPMENT
COMMISSION

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that,  
under Sections 4.3 and 4.6 of  
the Reading Zoning Bylaw, the 
Community Planning and Devel-
opment Commission (CPDC)   
will hold a Public Hearing on 
Monday, June 14 at 7:30 PM, 
through remote and online 
measures, to hear the Site Plan 
Review application submitted by 
the Town of Reading, for the 
property located at 160 Hopkins 
Street (Assessors Map 08, Lot 
61). The application is to con-
struct a 26’ x 16’ pump station 
that will be accessed by a new 
driveway on Cedar Street; three 
equally sized domestic water 
pumps and a larger flow pump 
for fire protection; as well as 
electrical and HVAC equipment 
on the currently vacant lot. The 
scope of work also includes road 
pavement; grading of the site;  
the installation of a 12” water 
main, two fire hydrants, gate 
valves, wiring and conduit; and 
the installation of a new utility 
pole. A copy of the application 
and accompanying plans are 
available to the public at Town 
Hall by appointment and on the 
Town website the Thursday prior 
to the hearing.

Join Zoom Meeting
https://zoom.us/j/96749405049
Meeting ID: 967 4940 5049
One tap mobile
+16465588656,,96749405049# 
US (New York)
+16465189805,,96749405049# 
US (New York)

Dial by your location
+1 646 558 8656 US (New York)
+1 646 518 9805 US (New York)
Meeting ID: 967 4940 5049
Find your local number: https://
zoom.us/u/acw3ZQsPJM
https://zoom.us/u/aeJQzqWJz9

If you have any questions, com-
ments, or difficulty accessing the 
meeting, or would like a copy of 
the application please email 
Andrew MacNichol, Staff Planner, 
at amacnichol@ci.reading.ma.us.

Reading Community Planning & 
Development Commission
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